
INTERNATIONAL 
NIGHT
The WEE programme continues to include new nationalities 
every year, and to celebrate this we launched our first 
International Night back in 2017. After continued success, we 
are pleased to announce that this year the event will be taking 
place again at your centre. Schools will each be given a table at 
the international fair, where they can present items from their 
home towns or countries and share their culture with other 
students.

While some of the team remain at the table, 
others can explore the room and meet their 
fellow contestants. Students are able to 
swap around, so everyone can 
experience all the different cultures 
on campus. Please feel free to bring 
food, cultural items or anything 
special that you would like to share! 
There are also opportunities for 
teams to perform a traditional dance 
or song. If you would like to perform 
please prepare something with your 
students prior to the international night, 
however, this is not required. This event is a 
whole campus activity, which means all 
schools at your centre will be participating. 

This event will take place in the impressive 
Big Hall at Christ’s Hospital, where we will 
provide each school with one table to 
present from.


